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Approval to Purchase 2019 Ford F-350 Super Cab 4WD for Utility Maintenance

SUMMARY: The Utility Maintenance Department obtained a quote from Ford of Murfreesboro for a
new 2019 Ford F-350 Super Cab 4WD for $43,731.00. Ford of Murfreesboro has a contract with the
State of Tennessee for vehicles. The vehicle was approved to be purchased in the FY2019-2020
budget.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:  110-41300-52290-940-001

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:  Approve purchase of the truck.
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